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Atlantic Centre at the 2nd Hydrography Conference of the CPLP in Cabo Verde 

 

Between November 5th and 8th, as part of the 2nd Hydrography Conference of the CPLP, 

organized in Cabo Verde on the island of São Vicente, the Atlantic Centre (AC) was 

represented by Dr. Bernardo Calheiros and Dr. Francisco de Arantes e Oliveira, with the 

aim of presenting the Centre's projects and activities to the hydrographic community of 

the CPLP. 

The conference, which had 60 participants, brought together representatives from the 

delegations of Angola, Brazil, Cape Verde, Guinea-Bissau, Mozambique, São Tomé and 

Príncipe, and Portugal, as well as several institutions from the PALOP countries, the IHO 

(International Hydrographic Organization), the CP-COI-UNESCO (Portuguese 

Committee for the Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission of UNESCO), the 

IALA-WWA (International Association of Marine Aids to Navigation – World-Wide 

Academy), and IIC Technologies. 

In addition, the AC delegation visited the headquarters of the Cabo Verde Coast Guard, 

where they were received by its Commander, Captain Armindo Graça. 

 


